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4/05/2005

The General Manager 
Adjudication Branch 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
PO Box 119 
DICKSON ACT 2602 
Re:South Australian Oyster Growers Association Inc. applications for authorisation A60024 - A60025 - 
interested party consultation 
  
Dear Sir, 
It is in my opinion that the agreement to allow SAORC to invest money levied on all oyster growers in SA 
through the purchase of oyster spat, for the purpose of research and development, is a fair and just approach.
I feel that there is no public detriment, only benefits to the public as this research and development is vital to 
maintain and improve our product, which benefits all. 
This process has no effect on competition. 
Yours truly 
Vicki Blesing 
Ref C2005/405 


